
ALL FACULTY PLEASE NOTE: 

The Faculty Bulletin for February 12 

gave imcomplete information concerningthe 

Religious Emphasis Week Convocations next 

week. Please note that the Religious Em­

phasis Week Convocations will be held 

Tuesday and Wednesday at 9:00 a.m. aswell 

as Thursday and Friday at 10:00 a.m. 

All classes are to be dismissed for 

these convocations. 

George P. Fowler 

Director of Religious 
Activities 


